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Thank You!! 

Thanks to Ron & TC Williams for replacing the stolen 
decorations.  (This is the third year in a row that the 

entrance decorations have been stolen.) 
 

Also, thanks to John Frazier for trimming the 
shrubbery at the entrance to the neighborhood. 

Fall Festival 
The Fall Festival was 
a great success!  The 

children enjoyed 
the bounce house 
and the bonfire.  

The weather was perfect.  
The hamburgers, hot dogs, and side 
dishes along with a great evening 

created a perfect environment for all 
the neighbors to visit and relax and 

enjoy the evening.  A great time was 
had by all.  

 

Many Thanks 
Thank you to Jerry & Carla Blossom, 
Jason & Sonya Conway Ware, Nathan 
Wood, Stan Brown, Martin Cumpston, 
Rick Bullock, Gail Hulme , the Garcia 
family, and everyone that made this 
yearõs Fall Festival a roaring success. 
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 

Mark your calendars now.  The annual 
Sugarwood board meeting will be held 
Saturday, January 14, 2012.  Registration 
starts at 9:00AM and the meeting will 
begin promptly at 10:00AM.  No proxies 

will be accepted on that date.  Also, Board Member 
nominees are needed.  Nominations should be submitted 

no later than December 14, 2011. 

Our deepest condolences to the family of Eileen Gray who passed 
away this month  You are in our thoughts and prayers. 

The water at the recreation center 

has been turned off for the season 

and the outside bathrooms are 

CLOSED. 

We would like to welcome the following 
family to Sugarwood: 

Tim & Patti Smithñ328 Sugarwood Drive 
Children:  Noah, Bailey, Sarah, Rebekah, and Elizabeth 

Daylight Savings Time Ends 

Sunday, November 6, 2011 

Donôt forget to set you clocks back one hour before 

you go to bed on Saturday, November 5, 2011 

URGENT: Sugarwood Directory Updates 
Itôs time to update the Sugarwood Neighborhood Directory. 

If you are a new resident, please provide family names, 

address, and contact number.  If you are an existing resident, 

please provide any household updates / changes.  Send updates to 

sconway@tds.net and reference ñSHA Directoryò in the 

subject line.  Updates need to be received NO LATER than 

December 15, 2011. 

www.sugarwood.org 



Sugarwood Book Club 
 

 
November 2011 Book Selection : 
Middlesex by Jeffrey Eugenides  

November book club will be held on 

November 8, 2011 at 7:30PM at the 

home of Eileen Smith,  

312 Fruitwood  

 
 
December 2011 Book Selection:  

There will not be a book club 

meeting during December.  However, 

we will get together for dinner and a 

movie on December 13, 2011. 

(Location still to be determined.)  

 

New Members Welcome!  

Sugarwood Coffee 
 
 

Join your neighbors on 
Thursday, November 17, 2011 
at the Campbell Station Road 
Cracker Barrel from 9 to 11 
a.m. for the monthly 
Sugarwood Coffee. All 

residents are encouraged to attend. Just 
ask for the Sugarwood Table. 

 WONDERING IF YOUR HOME WILL SELL IN THIS 

MARKET?  STOP WONDERING...CALL ME TODAY 

FOR A FREE MARKET ANALYSIS 

TRACYE JAHN, REALTOR, ABR, 

SFR 

RED is my color, but REAL ESTATE is my Passion! 

www.youragentinred.com 
AgentInRed, Follow me on Twitter for great tips in 

Real Estate and other fun stuff! 

2010 Award of Excellence KAAR 

2010 Top Producer 

 

Coldwell Banker Wallace & Wallace, REALTORS 

10815 Kingston Pike, Knoxville TN  37934 

Office (865) 966-1111 

Volunteers Needed!! 
Sugarwood is always 

looking for volunteers to 
help maintain our 
community.  Let us 
know if you can help. 

Call 966-1736 

Found:  A white, plastic, divided, boat shaped dish 

and an orange  plastic plate were left at the Fall 

Festival.  If it belongs to you, please call 

Sue Conway at 966-1736 


